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8th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

RESIDENTIAL TRIP TO BORWICK HALL 

 

Following the huge success of the visits to Borwick Hall over the last couple of years, we are planning to take Year 5 again this 

year. We have booked Borwick Hall for Monday 18th March – Friday 22nd March 2024. 

 

The price of the trip will be £360 (£200 for children in receipt of Pupil Premium funding). We are aware that this is an increase of 

price but would like to make you aware that in light of the cost of living crisis, we are only charging for the 4 nights stay, meals 

provided by Borwick Hall and the cost for the leaders and insurance required for the outdoor and adventurous activities included 

in the trip. We are charging the exact price that Borwick Hall have quoted us. School will be picking up the additional cost of 

transport, supply staff and snacks provided for the duration we are away from school.  

 

This year’s activities included: 

- High ropes course 

- Canoeing 

- Climbing wall 

- Caving activities 

- Day out in the Lake District  

- Leap of Faith 

- Bonfire 

- Team Building Activities 

- Orienteering 

 

To reserve your child’s place on the trip, please pay a deposit of £50 / £25 for Pupil Premium by Monday 2nd October 2023 and 

we will set up a payment plan for the outstanding amount. The deposit for the trip is non-refundable. The trip must be paid for in 

full by Friday 1st March 2024. The trip will be a first come first served basis and will be limited to 40 places. We will arrange a 

parents information evening in the spring term to provide a kit list and discuss the final arrangements in preparation for our 

departure.  

 

If you think your child should be in receipt of Pupil Premium funding, please google ‘Free school meals Lancashire’ and the 

complete the application form. This will entitle you to half price trips and uniform as well as free school meals for your child. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

K J Hannah 

HEADTEACHER 
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